
 
 

Crime Informational – Bike Larceny 

 

    On September 9, 2016 at approximately 5:38 PM an affiliate had their bicycle stolen from in front of 434 West 120 

Street. The unknown person in the photos below is seen on CCTV cutting the cable lock that secured the bicycle to a 

light pole. The unknown person then rides off on the bicycle north bound on Amsterdam Avenue. If the identity of the 

person is known or if seen, please call 911 and Public Safety at 212 854-5555. 

 

 
 

Remember to properly secure your bicycle by locking the frame and tire to a secured bike rack using non-cable 

type locking devices. 

 

Deidre Fuchs          John Garvey 

Director of Investigations        Senior Investigator  

212 854-2054          212 854-4790 

September 10, 2016         Case # 60055 of 2016 


